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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Abdul Samad <abdulsa3456@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 12:07 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: Show Cause

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

AOA Mam i Have left this job becuse i went my vilage i remaind here one monthes more so for this reason i 
cant come for job regard safty warden Abdulsamad 
 
On Tue, Dec 27, 2022, 11:46 AM <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr Abdul Samad  

  

This is with reference to the complaint we received regarding your Persistent Absenteeism in your 
capacity as Safety Warden. Please find attached show cause Letter and share your response within 
48 hours. 
 
Looking forward to your prompt response. 

  

Regards 

  

Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell: 03497760756 

  


